## **KETCHIKAN GATEWAY BOROUGH**

## OFFICE OF THE BOROUGH CLERK

344 FRONT STREET KETCHIKAN, ALASKA 99901

PHONE: 907.228.6605 FAX: 907.247.8439

August 21, 2007

Mr. Malcolm A. Menzies, Regional Director Southeast Region Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities P.O. Box 112506 Juneau, AK 99811-2506

Dear Director Menzies:

The Ketchikan Gateway Borough Assembly, at a duly noticed meeting held August 20, 2007, adopted the following motion regarding the Gravina Access Project:

That the Ketchikan Gateway Borough Assembly requests that the Department of Transportation and Public Facilities, Southeast Region, evaluate for construction, maintenance and operational costs several limited alternatives, focusing on Alternate F-3, Alternates D-1, C3a or C3-4, or improved ferry service which includes a ferry to handle heavy equipment, additional port facilities, and baggage handling on the city side.

If you require further information please contact my office.

Sincerely,

Harriett J. Edwards, CMC

Borough Clerk

cc: Borough Mayor and Assembly

Borough Manager